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RE: UPDATE ON THE ASPIRANT PROSECUTOR PROGRAMME 

DATE: 16 AUGUST 2023 

 

This is to notify applicants that the entry examination for the Aspirant Prosecutor Programme 

has been revised. The revised study material, consisting of 463 pages, is available on the 

NPA website. 

 

The examination is scheduled for September 2023, and the specific date will be confirmed 

shortly. 

 

Applicants are encouraged to start preparing. 

 

Best of luck! 

 

Issued by, 

Bulelwa Makeke 

Head of Communications 


